
  

 

Teacher of Mathematics  
Permanent (Two positions available) 

Suitable for Experienced Teacher or ECT 
Required for September 2023 

 
This is an excellent opportunity for a committed, highly motivated Teacher of Maths or an ambitious ECT. You will join 
and be supported by a successful Maths Faculty with outstanding outcomes and with a commitment to supporting all 
new teachers through a comprehensive induction programme.  We have one of the top performing Maths Faculties in 
the region. 
 
The experienced, talented and innovative Maths team at Kings have created year on year improvements in academic 
outcomes, both at KS4 and KS5. Students cite Maths teachers as giving them excellent support throughout the 
academic year and particularly through their assessments. Consequently, Maths remains one of the most popular  
A Level courses at Kings. 
 
We can offer you: 

• An opportunity to teach A Level Maths and Further Maths 

• The full support of a dedicated committed team of staff 

• The benefit of working in an innovative and forward-thinking Academy that provides a world class education 
for all students 

• The opportunity to work with motivated students and supportive parents 

• A commitment to offering excellent CPD opportunities 

• Staff benefits, including discounted gym membership and a cycle to work scheme 
 

Candidates will need to demonstrate they are: 

• An outstanding teacher (or an ECT aspiring to be outstanding)  

• Able to consistently teach inspirational lessons and have good subject knowledge 

• Organised and have excellent communication skills 

• Innovative, creative and enthusiastic – able to deliver results 
 

The Kings of Wessex Academy is based in the picturesque Cheddar Valley, close to Bristol. 
For an informal discussion, please contact Ms V Ward, Head of Maths Faculty on 01934 742608. 

Closing date:  Monday 20 February 2023 8.00 am 

Interview date:  To be confirmed 

To apply for this position, please complete a teaching staff application form, (which is available on our website), 
together with a letter of application for the attention of Mr D Wiltshire (Headteacher).  Your letter should be no more 
than two pages of A4, detailing your relevant experience.  Completed applications should be returned by post for the 

attention of the HR Department or by email to jobs@kowessex.co.uk 

The Wessex Learning Trust is committed to safeguarding young people and promoting the welfare of children, and 
all staff appointed will undergo online checks and be required to undertake an enhanced Disclosure and Barring 

Service Check. 

mailto:jobs@kowessex.co.uk

